
Department Hospital Bulletin – November, 2020 

 

Thank you to the following Auxiliaries that sent in their mid-year reports. 

Posts: 22, 52, 57, 93, 115, 121, 122, 126, 910, 2273, 4064. 

Projects,75      Volunteers,33      Hours, 330    Total Evaluation $10,068.00 

We had one Youth Volunteer report from Post 57.  One volunteer that made tray favors. 

 

With COVID there is still a shut down , but several hospital chairman were able to do 

projects and deliver to the office. No personal contact is available with patients.  Several 

Auxiliaries have adopted nursing homes, and delivered lap robes, tray favors and books. 

Check with the voluntary directors of what can be donated and how.  These are very 

difficult times, but there are some projects that can be done.   

 

There is a wish list, especially with the holidays coming up, and if you cannot purchase 

items, a check can be donated and hospital staff will purchase items. 

Several VAMC are asking for individually wrapped candy and cookies, that staff will bag 

for the patients.  WIII games were purchased for the different floors and locked ward. 

Call your Director and ask for suggestions.  

 

November is also St. Jude Hospital month. This is a National project for hospital.  

Perhaps you have already had a project in mind.  Please remember to send in a donation. 

 

This year the holiday will be celebrated very different, with family gatherings very small. 

Wishing you God’s blessing with who ever you are able to share with, and be safe.  

Happy Thanksgiving and Merry Christmas . 

 

Harriet Biela 

Department Hospital Officer      


